



April 2023

Board of Directors

Dr. Tim Summerlin – President

Mary Muse – Vice President

Jenny Mitchell
- Recording Secretary

Dr. Barbara von Brandt Siemers - Treasurer

Warren Ferguson – Past President

Dr. Eugene Dowdy

- Conductor &

Artistic Director

Susan Vaughan Bayley

Betty Clyburn

Dr. Bill Collins

Bob Green

Fred Lohmeyer

Janet McKinney

Dr. Bill Rector

Julie Sentell

Dr. Jeffrey Sirianni

Ed Wallace

Margie Schwartz

– Administration &
Board Support

Phil Houseal
- Media &
Communication

Dear Symphony Patron or Subscriber,

We have together enjoyed a fine musical season this year. Its highlights were many—the powerful *Pines of Rome* concluding with supercharged brass, Handel's *Messiah*, the wondrous blend of Dave Alexander's Band with our orchestra, Leonardo Colafelice's amazing rendition of the Grieg *Piano Concerto in A Minor*, and tonight's stirring performance. Looking through this brochure, you will see that a similar energy and musical excellence will mark our 23rd season as well. We encourage you to complete your season ticket selection tonight as we celebrate before the concert.

As in the past, our Patrons will be assigned seats and sent tickets at the first of August and Subscribers will be assigned seats and sent tickets after Patrons' orders are fulfilled. Only then will individual tickets go on sale in September. Please return your completed form with your payment as soon as possible because seats are assigned on a "first come, first served" basis. And early completion is helpful to our planning.

This packet contains information introducing you not only to the outstanding 2023-24 season ahead, but also to the work of the Symphony of the Hills and its Children's Adventures in Music. A map of Cailloux Theater seating along with Patron Levels and benefits is provided to aid you in your decisions.

There is a special reason this year to be a season ticket holder. In September, we will do something we have not done in a decade. We will make modest increases in single ticket prices. But if you secure your season tickets, those increases will not apply to you this year.

Thank you so much, whether you are a valued veteran of the Symphony of the Hills or a newcomer we are delighted to welcome.

A wonderful season of music lies ahead!

President, SOHA Board of Directors

